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Comments: I just perused the Forest Plan Revision and as far as I can tell, every issue that I wanted to address

was thoroughly and thoughtfully covered. Thanks to the many interested and concerned citizens and forestry

officials. No cultural group, no endangered plant or species was left out of the picture. What a lot of work. I just

want to emphasize again the importance of protecting all the wetland areas, seeps and springs that feed riparian

areas, nurture our streams and replenish groundwater. Lest we love our wilderness areas to death, lets cling to

our values and current limitations on human traffic. No more roads, no more bicycle trails to disturb wildlife. I

approve of all approaches to noxious weeds that exclude pesticides. I approve of prescribed burns and a broad

ecological approach. The only thing you didn't cover was weather control and the relentless dispersion of silver

iodide. How much of that, if any, is acceptable? Do we really understand the cumulative effects as it sinks into

our watershed and ecosystem? What right do they have to change the weather without our consent? Did the

Carson have a say in the decision? I will send the rest of my comments on the subject to NMISC.

    Thanks for all your hard work in protecting the wild things that we treasure.       Phaedra Greenwood

 


